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285 Lane Closures 
WhatsApp / Text Message

Starting October 8th, the Georgia Department of Transportation will close two lanes in each direction of I-285 between Roswell Rd and Ashford Dunwoody, 24/7, for 8 months to complete bridge replacements. Employees are advised to plan ahead and check travel times, as well as take advantage of the resources provided by Perimeter Connects: www.perimeterconnects.com/285resources
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